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The committee on Constitutional Matters held its seventh and eighth 
meetings on 22 and 23 June 1949. After discussing this question the 
committee decided to recommend the following resolution based on the 
proposal from the Delegation ôf India, to the Second Health Assembly: 

Whereas the Vice-Minister of Health of the Union of Soviet Socialist 
Republics, the Vice-Minister of Health of the Ukrainian Soviet 
Socialist Republic and the Vice-Minister of Health of the Byelo-
russian Soviet Socialist Republic, expressing their dissatisfaction 
with certain aspects of the work of WHO, have notified the ' irector-
General that their States no longer consider themselves Members of 
the World Health Organisation; and 

Whereas the objective of the World Health Organization is the 
attainment by all peoples of the highest possible level of health, 
which involves the co-operation of all countries; and 

Whereas this principle has been proclaimed by these States at the 
First World Health Assembly; 

The Second World Health Assembly 

Regretting deeply the absence of representatives of these States 
from the Assembly and, in the case of the Union of Soviet Socialist 
Republics and the Byelorussian Soviet Socialist Republic, of members 
of the Executive Board; 

Recognizing the consequent loss to the work of the Organization; and 

Taking note of the observations in the communications sent to the 
Director-General; and 

Hoping that these States will in the near future wish to reconsider 
their position 

INVITES them to reconsider their intention and join if possible the 
present and following sessions of the Health Assembly and, in the 
case of the Union of Soviet Socialist Republics and the Byelorussian 
Soviet Socialist Republic, those of the Executive Board; and in any 
event 

Fully approves the steps takan in this regard by the Executive Board 
and the Director-General; and 
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REQUESTS the Chairman of the Executive Board and the : irector-
General to continue endeavours to prevail upon the said States and 
their responsible authorities to change their decision and to 
report to the Third "̂ orld Health Assembly on the results of such 
endeavours; and 

RECOMMENDS that States Members of the Organization take such steps 
as they may deem suitable in order that the said States may re-
consider their decision. 


